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ELECTORAL ROLL OFFICER’S REPORT 

 

1. The report this year is exceedingly brief, since no new members were enrolled and 

none resigned.   

 

2. As usual, in accordance with our Constitution the Electoral Roll was closed for revision 

with effect from noon on Tuesday 7th April 2015.  The announcement of the AGM and 

closure of the Roll produced one resignation which, since it was after the Roll closed, 

technically falls into next year’s report. However, when the Roll is reopened there will be 451 

members listed, and 80 names on the former members list 

 

3 Work continues in trying to resolve bounced and out of date addresses, both email 

and postal.  It is worth emphasizing that we record postal addresses and telephone numbers 

as additional methods of contacting members and changes of any or all of the three should 

be reported. 

 

4. Since 2015 is the Twentieth anniversary of the founding of COIN, members may be 

interested to know that there are still 15 of the original founding members on the Roll, 

though only 6 are currently active on any of the Lists.  A few of the remainder are occasional 

posters. 

 

 

 

 

Alan F. Jesson 

14th April 2015 

 

 


